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June 4,2010

Via U.S. Mail
Debra Rowland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. 2010-025

Dear Ms Rowland:

Enclosed please find an original and seven copies of CRC Communications of
Maine, Inc.’s Brief in the above-captioned matter.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at Trina.Bragdon(~midmaine
telplus.corn or (207) 992-9920.

cc: Electronic service list

Si erely,

~‘na M. Bragdon
CRC Communications of Maine, Inc.

OTT communications
900D Hammond Street
Bangor, Maine 04401


